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Steveston Interchange Project 
UPDATE: Traffic impact: Highway 99 closure and lane reductions overnight beginning August 7, 
2024 

August 2024 
Note: This notice was last updated August 9, 2024. 

On Wednesday, August 7, an overnight Highway 99 closure is required to move a heavy-lift crane 
across the highway. Vehicles travelling on Highway 99 will be detoured using the on- and off-ramps at 
Steveston Highway. The northbound loop ramp from Steveston Highway onto Highway 99 will be 
closed. Traffic will be rerouted to access the north side on-ramp. 

The detour will be in place between 11 p.m. and 4:30 a.m. This overnight closure has been 
completed.  

Following that, beginning August 8 and ending the morning of Saturday August 10, Highway 99 traffic 
will be reduced to a minimum of one lane in each direction overnight. The northbound loop ramp will 
also be closed with traffic rerouted on site to access the north side ramp. Lane reductions will resume 
beginning the evening of Monday August 12 and finish the morning of Saturday August 17. 

Work will take place between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m.  

These lane restrictions are necessary to begin building the bridge deck, as part of Phase 1 of the 
ongoing Steveston Interchange Project.  

During both the full closure and the lane reductions, east-west travel on Steveston Highway will be 
maintained for vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists. Existing transit stops will be maintained in all 
directions.  

If you have construction questions, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call 1-888-270-1075 (24/7). 

What to Expect 

 

Timing  

> 8 nights  

> August 7 – 17 
  

Hours of Work 

> Highway 99 detour: 11:00 p.m. to 4:30 a.m. 

> Northbound loop ramp & lane reductions: 
10:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.  

 

 

Traffic 

> Highway 99 detour using ramps overnight on 
August 7 

> Highway 99 reduced lanes beginning August 8 

> Eastbound traffic on Steveston Highway 
rerouted to access Highway 99 northbound 

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  

> Expect minor delays 

> Moderate noise from construction equipment 
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